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February 20, 2019 
 
 
 
I am writing to you opposing Senate Bill 372.  
 
Inquiry with the DMV adds a fee as does the Lien process. These are charges that should not be 
placed on top of the bill as soon as the vehicle is brought into our yard. That would be an injustice to 
the registered owners. 
 
With the new OR DMV system, you can inquire on a vehicle registered here in Oregon and receive 
the registered detail information. If there is not a flag on the file, it states NONE. If there is a flag on 
file, for example, it states Dealer Stock and/or Vehicle Sold with New Buyer Information, we do not 
have access to that specific information. In order to receive that required additional information, we 
have to fax the DMV or request it while online. If the fax is received by 3pm, then we will receive the 
additional information the next business day via fax.  
 
In addition, Post Offices in Sutherlin and Oakland, mail has to be stamped by 2:00pm or it will not be 
post marked until the next day.  
 
Please consider these facts and oppose SB 372. 
 
 
Thank you for your time,  
 
Pamela Waller 
Operations Manager 
 


